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WHAT DOES THE RECENT UK EU REFERENDUM MEAN FOR MY FEES?  

Existing enrolled UK students who are currently obtaining EU fees and/or ‘Free 

Fees’ will continue to do so for the duration of their current course.  

Student grant and tuition fee arrangements that are currently in place will 

continue to apply for those students entering higher education in the 2021/2 

academic year for the duration of their studies. The position will be reviewed in 

advance of the 2022/3 academic year. 

 


